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Info for Budget Committee Meeting
February 21, 2018

Item 6. Request by the Events Committee to fund participation in the May 2018 Senior Symposium for $850.
*****************************************************************************
In prior years the Tarzana NC has participated in this event at a cost of $750. We have received an email from ONE the sponsor of the event asking that we pay $750 for the 2018 event which provides a booth, canopy, table and 2 chairs as well as lunch for 2 people. Their request is below.

From: Harvey goldberg <harveygoldberg@sbcglobal.net>
Date: February 13, 2018 at 12:43:56 PM PST
To: OSEC Intern <osecintern@onegeneration.org>, Esther Wieder <eew6858@lausd.net>, etti.wieder@yahoo.com
Cc: Len Shaffer <lenjs@earthlink.net>, heissler18@aol.com
Subject: Re: Senior Symposium
Esther
Please handle this at you Event Committee. 
Harvey
Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 13, 2018, at 2:31 PM, OSEC Intern <osecintern@onegeneration.org> wrote:
Hello, I am emailing you again just in case my previous email never got to you.
My name is Vanessa Martinez, I am an MSW intern at ONEgeneration Senior Enrichment Center. We are starting the planning process of our annual Senior Symposium which will be held on Saturday, May 19th 2018 at ONEgeneration Senior Enrichment Center from 9:00am-2:00pm. In the past, Tarzana Neighborhood Council has pledged $750.00 and participated as a Lunch Sponsor and we would like to ask for your continued support. 
 
Your sponsorship includes: A Table, Canopy, 2 chairs, and lunch for 2. In addition, your neighborhood council logo will be displayed in all marketing materials used to promote this event, recognition in our event program, and a banner with the participating Neighborhood Councils will be displayed during the event. 
 
Please let me know if your Neighborhood Council is interested and if so, how you would like us to submit the invoice as well as any other requests, needs from us. Thank you so much for your support & I look forward to hearing from you. If there are any questions you can email osecintern@onegeneration.org or call (818)708-6618.
 Vanessa Martinez
MSW intern
18255 Victory Blvd.
Reseda, CA 91335
ONEgeneration 
**************************************************************************** *
Item 7. The Events Committee overspent their budget for the purchase of Award Certificate Paper for their Earth Day Event. The budget was $100.00. They actually spent $110.15 (including sales tax), an overage of $10.15. This is a request to increase their budget by the amount of the overage. See the invoice details on the next page.
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Item 8. We previously authorized the repair of our Fender sound system speakers for NTE $250. We paid $25.00, which is being applied to the repair, for an estimate of the actual cost. The actual estimate was just under $320.00 which includes repair of the amplifier as well as the speakers. This is a request to increase the budget by $70.00. The cost of replacing the system is at least double the cost of repair.
******************************************************************************
Item 9. The Beautification Committee and the Treasurer has been working with AAA Flag & Banner to a) obtain a credit of $2,514.08 for the price previously paid for the printing and installation of 64 pole banners (this had been obtained), b) the repair of previously hung banners, and, c) the re-hanging of banners where permits have expired and been removed and the obtaining of new permits for new locations and expiring permits.

AAA has presented invoices for $495.00 for a repair trip and $1,945 for permits, removal, re-hanging and maintenance that they want to charge the credit we have with them. We are currently negotiating with them over the actual prices charged for their services.

This is a request to approve an amount "not to exceed" (NTE) the amount of their invoices of $495 and $1,945. There is no additional cash to be paid by the NC for this work only the credit amount. We have been advised that any credits not used by the end of the fiscal year must be returned to the City Clerk.

Copies of the invoices are attached. 
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